
On 22nd March 2016, H.E. Mr. Tatsushi Terada, the Japanese Ambassador to Seychelles, Hon. Wallace Cosgrow, Minister for 
Fisheries and Agriculture, and Ms. Keiko Sano, Chief Representative of JICA Kenya Office signed the E/N and G/A for the project for 
the construction of the Artisanal Fisheries Facility on Mahe Island (Phase 2) for an amount of  USD12.3 million (1.4 billion yen). 
 The project will expand the Providence fishing port and modernise the fishing facilities to accommodate the increasing demands 
for use of the port by small to middle sized fishing boats. 
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Signing Ceremony of the Exchange of Notes  (E/N) for the Project for Construction of 
Artisanal Fisheries Facilities on Mahe Island (Phase 2) 

H.E. Amb. Terada shaking hands with 
Minister Cosgrow after signing 

Minister Cosgrow shaking hands with Ms. Sano, 
Chief Representative of JICA Kenya Office 

Amb. Terada, Minister Cosgrow and Ms. Sano during 
the site visit  in Providence Fisheries facility 

H.E. Amb. Terada and Minister Cosgrow exchanging 
views during the site visit 


